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UNITED BANK OPENS NEW BRANCH

Submitted by Berkleigh Cirilli
The South Baldwin Chamber of Commerce recently held a ribbon-cutting to celebrate United Bank’s
relocation to a new, larger facility in Magnolia Springs. United Bank spent the month of August
celebrating the grand opening of its larger, more functional facility on U.S. 98. The relocation
occurred Aug. 7, but the grand opening period will extend to the end of September. Those
attending the ribbon-cutting included, in no particular order, chamber diplomats Christi Koehle,
Ryan Baker, Angie Johnston and Crystal Richards; Magnolia Springs branch manager Kellie
Ridgeway; United Bank CEO Bob Jones; and bank representatives Pam Knight, Belinda
Grantham, Erin Andrews, Judy Roberts and Phyllis Bell.



